
Good morning shipmates, 

 

Our next meeting is only seven days away, on February 23, at Zacatecas Cafe in 

Riverside.  The meeting will start at the regular time.  We have a program by the 

pilot of the D-Day Doll that was at Flabob Airport.  I am sure you will find him 

very interesting and personable, and his story is very interesting. 

 

There are a number of activities coming up this year, the first of which is King 

High School Remembers on Friday, March 1.  If you have not received any 

information from the school, now is the time to contact them if you want to 

participate.  The program starts at 9AM, but be there as early as possible. 

 

Rancho Remembers is set for April 25, at Rancho Cucamonga High School.  It is 

very similar to King High, and if possible will have the Bonefish float inside again. 

 

If you have a lead or an idea for a speaker or program, please let me or any eBoard 

member know so that we can schedule it 

 

It was a distinct honor for me to induct Greg Hill, Frank Campbell and Gene 

Adams into the Holland Club at our January meeting.  If you have not yet 

congratulated them, don't forget to tack on their HC patch the next time you see 

them (Holland Club Members only!). 

 

Check out the website if you have not been there recently.  Two new pages have 

been added.  One is the piping book for the USS Bonefish SS-582.  The other is 

written by one of our own, Bill Hawkins, who writes reflections and memories.  

We certainly have a lot of talent in our base. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at the meeting this coming Saturday. 

 

Daryl Brock 


